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IMPORTANT 

Notice to Parents

Please see the enclosed (yellow) letter regarding requesting teachers for next year.



[image: image4.wmf]Madison Tozer has been chosen as our Turnaround Achievement recipient this year.  She will be honored on May 19th at the Turnaround Achievement Banquet at the Rodd Miramichi.  
Congratulations Madison!!
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Extra Math Help-Grade 5

Mr. Sonier,  will be offering extra math help each Tuesday from 3:30-4:30. This will take place starting April 19 until the students begin writing the Provincial Math Assessment, on May 26. Any students who attend must have a pre-arranged drive home at 4:30. Also, Ms. Corney and Miss Barrieau will be offering extra math help at lunch (12:00 – 12:30), on  Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday’s.
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Project Based Learning Showcase
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[image: image8.wmf]Our project based learning was titled, “School Safety”.  Students were grouped according to their interests.  Each group created a product they did on their own, with very little help from their teachers.  On Thursday, April 21 our students showcased they projects.  There were many parents who were able to come and see the great work our students did ! 
ASSESSMENT DATES
May 16 – 20

Grade 4 District Science

May 26-June 2 

Grade 2 Provincial Reading and Writing

Grade 3 – Provincial Math
Grade 4 – Provincial Reading and Writing
Grade 5 Math Provincial 
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Grade 4 District Math

BOOK FAIR

We held a book fair on April 7th. The Book Fair on April 7th was a huge success. Thank you to all who purchased books.  All proceeds will go towards purchasing books for the library. 
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PICKING UP CHILDREN AFTER SCHOOL
When children are getting ready to go home at the end of the day, the lobby area is congested. Teachers also need to be careful regarding which children are leaving and with whom.  It is for these reasons we are requesting you wait for your child just inside the playground doors.  Once the children are ready, we will bring them to you.

Thank you for your co-operation.
Home & School Re-do A Room Contest
Tickets are still on sale for $5.00 each, and draw date is May 8th. All tickets, sold and  unsold, must be turned in by May 4th.  Teachers will be keeping track of tickets as they are returned.
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1st Place - Grade 3 - Miss Hennessy
2nd Place - Kindergarten - Mrs. Butler

3rd Place - Grade 2 - Miss Barrieau

 Top Sellers
1st Place - Lyndsay Burns

2nd Place - Madison Warren

3rd Place – Jessica Doak
GO FOR 42

 This month marks the beginning for Mango's GO for 42 where students will be challenged to run for 42 km over a period of 5 weeks.  Mr. Flynn will be going over the program in class and there will be more information sent home in the coming days.
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SPELLING “B”

We held our Spelling Bee on Tuesday, April 5th and the winners from each grade level were:

Kindergarten -  Riley Duffy, Lalla McFarlane

Grade 1 – Carlie O’Neill, Wil McAllister

Grade 2 – Amber Flynn, Vaughan Stewart

Grade 3 – Emily Drisdelle, Dylan Woods

Grade 4 – Shelby Morris, BJ Bjusrstrom

Grade 5- Hannah Laws, Keagan Gillespie

These winners advanced to the District Spelling Bee at Croft Elementary, on Friday, April 8th. Although none of our students placed, they all did a wonderful job and we are very proud of them.
PSSC -Meeting May 25 at 6:30 (last one of the year)
Home & School meeting – Tues., May 3rd at 6:00 
OUTSIDE AT RECESS

[image: image12.wmf]Starting Monday, May 2 ALL students will be going outside at recess (10:10 – 10:25).  Please make sure your child is dressed with warm jackets, splash pants, and boots.  They should also have a hat/headband and mittens, as the mornings are still cool.

It is also I good ideas to have extra clothes in your child’s book bag in case they get wet.
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HARKINS HAS HEART!


